
 

  

  

  

Minutes of Morrow Tree Board December 11th, 2017  

Morrow's Tree Board meeting was called to order by President Judy Neal at 10:00 on Monday, 
December 11, at the Village Administration Building with all three members present. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Minutes from November's meeting were read and approved. 
 
An application must be completed and filed each year in order for us to maintain our Tree City 
USA status.  Judy will file appropriate forms. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Jean and seconded by Agnes. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 8, at 10:00 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 
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